






 

February 28, 2024 

Amy Coughlin, Interim Director 

Department of Child Support Services 

10417 Mountain View Avenue 

Loma Linda, CA 92354-2030 

RE:  Child Support Services Travel Audit 

We have completed an audit of the Department of Child Support Services (Department) for the 

period of July 1, 2022, through December 31, 2022. The objectives of the audit were to determine 

if the Department adheres to County Policy and Memoranda of Understanding regarding travel 

and if the Department has adequate controls over their travel process.  We conducted our audit 

in accordance with the International Standards for the Professional Practice of Internal Auditing 

established by the Institute of Internal Auditors.  

Our audit determined that the Department adheres to County Policy and Memoranda of 

Understanding regarding travel and has adequate controls over their travel process.  

We sent a draft report to the Department and discussed our observations with management on 

February 21, 2024. 

We would like to express our appreciation to the personnel at the Department who assisted and 

cooperated with us during this engagement. 












